
 

 

2022 Food Service Vendor Needed: RFP Solicitation  

Home At Last Community Development Corporation provides temporary and permanent housing 

to individuals and families experiencing homelessness. Home At Last will be receiving bids at 3425 

W. Manchester Blvd. Inglewood, CA 90305 until 9:00am on March 25, 2022, for meals for service in 

our temporary housing shelters. At said time and place and promptly thereafter, all bids that have 

been duly received will be publicly opened and read aloud.  The objective of this RFP is to select 

one or more contractors to provide catering services for breakfast, lunch, and supper for all Home 

at Last Facilities for a period of one year starting April 01, 2022, with optional renewals at the end of 

the contract period. The company retains the right to obtain catering services with other food 

services entities on an occasional basis for performance of functions held at any of the buildings. 

The contract awardee(s), however, will provide the majority of all catering services required by 

Home at Last CDC. Meals will be delivered to approximately 6-10 temporary housing shelters, 7 

days a week, located throughout Los Angeles County. Meals are to be packaged in bulk. All meals of 

each type must meet the minimum standards set by the United States Department of Agriculture for 

Child and Adult Care Food Program meals of that type. The Contract will be awarded to the 

responsible bidder whose bid is responsive to this invitation and is most advantageous to Home At 

Last, price and other factors considered. Any or all bids may be rejected when in the interest of 

Home At Last to do so.  For more information, please contact Home At Last Administration at 

(323) 750-7177. 
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